### www.9alami.com



# FIRST TERM 3<sup>rd</sup> YEAR 2<sup>nd</sup> EXAM

20

Time:45 mints

Group:

Name:

07<sup>th</sup> December 2013



eonardo Da Vinci (1452-1519), was one of the greatest painters in history. He was probably born outside the village of Vinci, near Florence in central Italy. The name "Da Vinci" simply means from Vinci where his parents &er Diero and Caterina were from.

What most impress people today is the wide variety of Leonardo's talents and achievements. He was a painter, but he was involved in many scientific activities such as anatomy, astronomy, botany, geology, geometry, and optic. He was also the designer of many machines and inventions. That's why he is called a universal genius. However, he was not interested in literature or history.

Leonardo was most of all an excellent observer. That's why he was a great painter. His portrait of Mona Lisa is one of the most famous pictures in the world. You cannot visit Louvre in Paris without seeing it. The woman was probably the wife of Francesco Del Giocondo, a rich Florentine merchant. Mona Lisa is a shortened form of Madonna Lisa (my lady, Lisa). The woman is also often called La Giocanda, which is the feminine form of her husband's last name.

#### **COMPREHENSION:**

#### A. Read the article then answer these questions: (4pnts)

	1.	When and where was Da Vinci born?
	2.	Where was Mona Lisa's husband exactly from in Italy?
	3.	What does "Mona Lisa" mean?
	4.	Why is "Mona Lisa" called "La Giocanda"?
В.	<u>Con</u>	plete with words from the article: (1pnts)
	1.	The picture of Mona Lisa still exists in in Paris.
	2.	was a universal genius.
C.	<u>Find</u>	the synonyms of these words in the article: (1pnts)
	1.	Famous (parag 2)
	2.	Painting (parag 3)

## **Vocabulary:**

Revise before you hand the paper